
FILM
FESTIVAL

Calling all short-film makers!
Students are invited to enter the Thrive Film Festival,  

celebrating 200 years of Catholic Education in Australia.

THEME 
We have chosen the theme ‘CELEBRATE’, 
recognising and appreciating the past, 
present and future of Catholic Education 
in Australia.
 
VIDEO  
Submit a video between 30 seconds 
and 3 minutes. Individual and group 
submissions welcome. Top three videos 
from each school will be selected for 
judging, with winners to be announced  
at Southern Cross Catholic College 
Burwood on Friday 26 November.

HOW TO ENTER
1.  �See your Religious Education 

Coordinator (REC) or teacher  
for the details.

2. Get creative!
3. �Submit your video to your REC 

by Thursday 2 September.  
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